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I am against taking away all the hard work, skills, education and training that 

acupuncturist have had to undergo in order to master their career. I am against taking 

away their jobs by allowing Physical Therapists who have no where near the same 

amount of education, training or knowledge to come and  perform acupuncture on 

me. I've gone to different acupuncturists at different phases on their journeys, and 

you get a sense of their experience and knowledge. And I would never trust anyone 

but a TRAINED and Licenses Acupuncturist ONLY, to insert needles into my body.  

 


